Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate
Wednesday Oct. 4, 2023

e COSW had a General Body Meeting on Friday, September 22. We had significant discussion about
concerns regarding current and upcoming legislation and the impact on employees and campus
culture. In response, we'll be inviting Vice Provost Cherie Dawson-Edwards to lead a session for
the commission on social change and how COSW commissioners can contribute.

e COSW Recruitment, Representation and Retention committee is currently working with Faculty
Senate to conduct a survey and gather more information about the current situation for part time
faculty.

e COSW Campus Climate committee is working with Health Promotion to pilot an employee wellness
room, address inclusive language about pregnancy at UofL, and advocate for a proactive
approach to threats to inclusion on campus.

e COSW Work Life Integration committee is developing plans to gather feedback on flexible/remote
work options.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on Oct. 4,
2023.



